From: Bhavnash Mistry <bhav@urbanhybrid.co.uk>
Sent: 07 April 2022 11:48
To: Rowles, Simon <Simon.Rowles2 @herefordshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Kamaljot Panesar | i bach soray= I

Subject: RE: 220095/F - 2 High Street, Hereford - 9 bed HMO

Hi Simon
Many thanks for the link regarding daylighting assessments.

Further to our conversation, please accept this email as notice that we wish to withdraw the current
application - App No. P220095/F. For No2 High Street, Hereford. We aim to have a revised submission
as discussed as soon as possible.

If any questions, please let me know.

Regards

Bhav Mistry

urban hybrid architecture
www.uharchitecture.com




